TO ALL BAYSHORE RESIDENTS

GARAGE PROJECT PHASE IV(4)
CORRECTION AND UPDATE

Please be advised SPG Engineering has notified management of

a correction to Friday May 18" 2018 notice.
Repairs are not being made to the ramp at this time therefore all

vehicles are able to park in the garage.

As of Monday May 28™ 2018 all vehicles and bicycles may return
to their regular spaces.

The diagram below indicates the area that construction will be
addressing on May 28th. No residents or Visitor are permitted in
this area while it is under construction for the next 4-5 weeks.
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Following this phase the ramp area will be addressed which will at
that time require the garage to be vacated for the day only.

June Visitors Parking Passes will be limited and will be given out

on a first come first serve bases.
Regards,

S. Hutchinson

Agent for and on behalf of DCCH#19

LARLYN PROPERTY MANAGEMENT




